
Olive Branch School Preservation Society 

Minutes of the meeting on July 10, 2020 

The OBSPS Board meeting scheduled for this date was canceled due to the pandemic. Chairperson Jim Leathley 

sent out an update to the trustees and stated that everyone would be notified as to the status of the next meeting 

which is scheduled for October 14, 2020. 

 

 


